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Ms Rachael Snape
Planning and Development Manager
39 Delhi Road
North Ryde NSW 2113

30/09/2019
Dear Ms Snape

Stockton Sand Quarry (DA140-6-2005)
Response to Submissions Additional Information

I refer to the Response to Submissions (RTS) submitted for the Stockton Sand Quarry. The
Department is requesting you provide additional information before accepting the RTS. 

You are requested to submit the following additional information:

 Revision of Section 3.0 to remove the reference to Clause 55 of the Environmental Planning
Regulation 2000; and

 Provision of a figure following Figure 1 that clearly shows the boundaries of the revised
extraction area of the modification application.

Please provide a revised RTS to the Department that includes the additional information at your
earliest convenience.

If you have any questions, please contact Colin Phillips, who can be contacted on 9274 6483 or at
colin.phillips@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Sprott
A/Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)

as delegate for the Secretary
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